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FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL

This week in our PK/K, Lower School, and Middle/Upper School chapels, the students all
heard the story of God showing Moses the Promised Land from the mountaintop at the
end of the long journey of the Israelites through the desert wilderness, and at the end of
Moses’ long life.  Moses had dedicated his life to following God’s call to bring the
Israelites out of slavery in Egypt and leading them to the Promised Land.  

I highlighted to the students that every task we take on, big or small, demands our best efforts to see
things through to a successful end. Moses himself had challenging days and he made mistakes, but he
kept the faith and did not give up in his assignment. Whether it is a page of math, a reading, a piece of
writing, each assignment our students are given is an opportunity for learning and growth and we only get
out what we put in to each task we are given or take on. Around our students are those who have both
expectations for them as well as encouragement for them, their teachers, parents, families, friends, etc. I
reminded the students that they are never alone in giving their efforts since they always have the abiding
presence and love of God to guide and support them.

This week I was particularly impressed with our PS (3K) class. They are our youngest students and they
didn’t even hear this message since weekly chapel begins in the PK year. The PS class designed their
pumpkins in class. Mrs. Serago and Mrs. Defever provided the students with the materials but each child
chose the design and carefully crafted their pumpkins into amazing jack-o’-lanterns over a whole week,
and today these all sit proudly on the Pumpkin Wall. With commitment and effort like this, these PS
students have a bright future, and are an example to us all!

Thanks be to God for all of our blessings!
Frank Sawyer





Read for the Record

LOWER SCHOOL NEWS

The Kisner Foundation sponsors the
Jumpstart organization in their “Read for
the Record” program. Through this
program, students all across the United
States read the same book on the same
day. The Kisners kindly provided our
librarian and each PS - 1st grade
teacher with a copy of the book, Lots of
Love, by Jenny Torres Sanchez to read
on Thursday, October 26. The Kisners
also provided each teacher with a bonus
book, Nigel and the Moon, by Antwan
Eady which was last year’s selection for
Read for the Record.  
Repeatedly, research has shown that
early exposure to language through
reading to children is an essential part of
success in teaching children to read. We
are thankful for partnerships like the one
between the Kisner Foundation and
Jumpstart which support Aiken County
students and which reinforce the
importance of literacy in our Mead Hall
students as well.

See you at school!

Joanne

https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&sca_esv=576523393&q=Jenny+Torres+Sanchez&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAONgVuLRT9c3zEguSMvIyUh7xGjOLfDyxz1hKb1Ja05eY9Tg4grOyC93zSvJLKkUkuJig7IEpPi4UDTyLGIV8UrNy6tUCMkvKkotVghOzEvOSK0CAEn7R6JhAAAA&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjv2raLxJGCAxX7EVkFHY8iCx8QzIcDKAB6BAgcEAE


SCHOOL PICTURES
School picture orders are due
on November 8. You may pl
ace orders online or by
returning the form and
payment to school.

If you are dissatisfied with
your child’s school picture,
please contact Terrie Lehi in
the main office and she will
arrange for a retake. Makeup
and retake pictures will be
taken on November 8. 

We will be taking all unclaimed and
unlabeled lost and found items to ACTS
or our Mead Hall school store on
November 17th. The lost and found is
located in the main office should you
need to check for anything prior to
November 17th. Lost & Found

Please remember to send a canned good or non-
perishable food item with your students this
month in support of the Spooky to be Hungry food
drive. This major food drive helps to support
families in our community who are experiencing
food insecurity.
 

SPOOKY TO BE HUNGRY



PUMPKIN PATCH VISIT

BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB

Our October Birthday Book Club members include Laurel Tucker, Wyatt Murphy, Sebastian
Mitchell, and Kyler McCurry.

These students enjoyed picking out a title from our new book selection in the library. After
reading the book they donated the book to our library for other students to enjoy! We are
thankful to these students.



FALL FESTIVAL AND PLAYGROUND RIBBON-CUTTING AT STC & BAND 10:00-12:0028

OCTOBER

LOWER SCHOOL UPCOMING DATES

11
2
3
8
7-9
13
17
17
17
20-24
28

NOVEMBER

JONATHAN MILLER, CHILDREN’S AUTHOR ASSEMBLIES ON STC
FIELD TRIP - K TO STEEDS DAIRY FARM 
FIELD TRIP PK AND 4TH GRADE TO HITCHCOCK WOODS
MAKE-UP/RETAKE PICTURES (APC AUDITORIUM)
ACCREDITATION VISIT 
FIELD TRIP 3RD GRADE TO RPSEC 
STC SCIENCE DAY
FIELD TRIP 4TH GRADE TO SRS MUSEUM
PTO CHICK-FIL-A AT STC AND APC
THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY (NO SCHOOL)
FIELD TRIP K TO TOM SAWYER CHRISTMAS TREE FARM 



National Beta Club is hosting 
a Peanut Butter and Jelly Drive

MIDDLE & UPPER
SCHOOL NEWS

Environmental Club
work at APC

November 6, 2023 @ 2:45 pm

Columbia College @ Mead Hall

November 14, 2023 @ 1:00 pm

Winthrop University @ Mead Hall

Attention Freshmen, Sophomores and
Juniors! You still have time to meet with
college admission representatives
visiting Mead Hall. Don't miss out on this
wonderful opportunity to connect with
the experts!

The Environmental Club worked on the gardens in front of
Harrington Hall. We would like to thank Esther Marks,
Caroline Johnston, Robin Merritt and Taylor Houck for their
efforts, and the Marks family for the donation of wood
chips. Now, as you, enter Harrington Hall, you pass a bed of
moms, perfect for the autumn season. 

FALL COMES TO THE AIKEN PREP CAMPUS.

Beginning now and ending on Monday, October 30th. There will be a competition between Upper School and
Middle School on who can bring in the most peanut butter and jelly jars! 

Upper School will bring peanut butter this year, and Middle School will bring jelly.  The winner will receive a Dress
Down Day, date to be determined. Bring in your peanut butter and jelly jars and place them in the two marked
bins by the front office. All peanut butter and jelly collected will be donated to the St. Thaddeus Soup Kitchen.  
Extra supplies not needed by St. Thaddeus will be donated to ACTS.

Upper School – peanut butter
Middle School - jelly

As a student-centered organization, National Beta Club seeks ways to develop students by providing opportunities
and experiences that demonstrate the ideals of achievement, character, leadership, and service.  It is committed
to recognizing high academic achievement, as well as rewarding and nurturing worthy character. 





School Store
School Store Hours: 

School Store Hours for the week of 10/30 - 11/3
Open: Mon/Tues/Wed/Fri at 8:00 a.m. 
Closed: Thursday, Nov 2nd  

Afternoons available by appointment -
MHStore@meadhallschool.org 

2023 Spirit T-Shirts have been distributed to all students who pre-
ordered. APC Students should make sure to check their locker for
theirs! If you pre-ordered but did not receive yours, please notify
Courtney Bruckner at cbruckner@meadhallschool.org 

Missed the pre-order? Stop by the school store! I have limited
quantities in youth and adult sizes available for $22 each 

OCTOBER
27         6th-8th Grade Dance in Aiken Prep Gym (6:00-8:00)
27         US Lock-in at STC 6:00 PM 
28         Fall Festival and Playground Ribbon-Cutting at STC & Band 10:00-12:00

NOVEMBER
2          5th Grade Art Block Showcase in Auditorium @ 1:50 (Parents Welcome!)
3          5th Grade Art Block Classes Switch
8          Make-up Pictures (Auditorium)
7-9       Accreditation Visit 
15         APC One Table Thanksgiving Lunch - chapel included
17         PTO Chick-Fil-A 
20-24   Thanksgiving Holiday (No School)

MIDDLE & UPPER SCHOOL UPCOMING DATES

mailto:MHStore@meadhallschool.org
mailto:cbruckner@meadhallschool.org


Dear Families,

We hope you will join us this Saturday 10/28 from
10-12 for our annual Mead Hall Fall Festival. It is
going to be a beautiful morning with so much to
celebrate: the unity of our school, the playground
improvements for our children, and Mead Hall's
future.

We love seeing all of the creative STC pumpkins.
New this year: IF you are attending Fall
Festival on Saturday, then leave your pumpkin
on the wall on Friday after school. You can
take it home with you on Saturday after the
festival! 

Corner

Ordering is

Great Wall of Pumpkins:



Cross Country final meet of the season will be
on Saturday, October 28 for the SCISA State
Championship at Heathwood Hall Episcopal
School in Columbia, SC. The start time is 1:15pm.

ATHLETICS 

Girls Softball

Golf

Tennis
Tennis team competed in the AAMSL
championship on Wednesday October 25th..

Cross Country

Congratulations to the Middle School Golf Team who competed in the AAMSL
Championship on Tuesday October 24th and finished as the runner-up.

Mead Hall will be offering Middle School and Varsity softball this Spring.  Girls in grades 5-12
interested in playing softball in the Spring and NOT choosing to play basketball are invited to
attend softball training on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays beginning Monday, October 30
from 4:00-5:00.  Girls signed up for Archery, Bowling, and Cheerleading must prioritize the
practices/games for thoose sports but are welcome to attend on days they are not practicing as
Winter sport.  Once initial numbers are determined after the firstweek, participating girls will be
divided into 4-person groups and will practice softball skills one day per week in their groups
until the season starts at the end of January.  Please contact David Hanna at 803.292.1138 or
davidh7@hotmail.com with any questions.

Winter sports can officially start practicing on Monday October 30th
please make sure that all physicals and athletic forms are turned in.

Winter Sports



Registration for Archery at Mead Hall will begin shortly. For our 4th grade students the signup form will be
available in your child’s homeroom class and for the Upper Campus signup will be via email to Coach Amy her
email is amypizio@yahoo.com. Please include full name, grade, and shirt size. The first practice will be Monday
November 6th after school at the Prep Gym. Practices are Monday through Thursday. Practices end between 4:45
and 5:00.

TO OUR

 PRESENTING SPONSORS

 Click here for more information on becoming
 a presenting sponsor!

Archery

4th Grade-Mondays
5th and 6th Grades-Tuesdays
7th and 8th Grades- Wednesdays
High School- Thursdays
5th through 12th grades can also practice on any other days except for Mondays.

Practice schedules:

For more information and questions contact Coach Pizio 803-270-2254 or Coach Nichols 803-215-4255.

https://www.meadhallschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Panther-Club-levels-2023.png
mailto:amypizio@yahoo.com
https://www.meadhallschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Panther-Club-levels-2023.png
https://www.meadhallschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Panther-Club-levels-2023.png
https://www.meadhallschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Panther-Club-levels-2023.png
https://www.meadhallschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Panther-Club-levels-2023.png


EUCHARIST SERVICES

Rite I  Euchar ist  no music  7 :45  AM
Rite I I  Euchar ist  with Contemporary Music  9 :00  AM

Rite I I  Euchar ist  with Tradit ional  Music  1 1 : 15  AM

Please jo in  us for  Sunday serv ices .  You may a lso attend v i r tua l ly  at  the VIMEO
l ink  above .  For  those watching at  home,  the bul let in  can be found by c l ick ing

here SERVICE BULLETIN .

SUNDAY SCHOOL AND BIBLE STUDY OPTIONS

Catechesis  of  the Good Shephard has resumed and starts  at  10 :00am
Upsta i rs  in  the Stevenson-McCle l land B ldg .

Drop In  C lass starts  at  10 : 15am -  1 1am and meets in  the Smal l  par lor
in  the Stevenson-McCle l land B ldg .  We are current ly  reading

 “The Echo With in :  F ind ing Your  True Cal l ing . ”  by Robert  Benson
Led by Kath ie Fowler  

Adult  Sunday School  C lass starts  at  10 : 15am -  1 1am and meets in  the Large
par lor  (cafeter ia )  in  the Stevenson-McCle l land B ldg .

Led by G ibert  Kennedy 
The Wednesday B ib le  Study Group meets f rom 9 :30 am -  10 :50  am

in the s i t t ing room of  the Corn ish B ldg .
Led by Burt  T i f fany

St.  Thaddeus Campus  803.644.1122 Aiken Prep Campus  803.648.3223

https://www.instagram.com/wearemeadhall/
https://twitter.com/WeAreMeadHall
https://www.facebook.com/wearemeadhall/
https://stthaddeus.org/
https://www.meadhallschool.org/
https://stthaddeus.org/

